
 

 

Year Group: 1 

Week beginning: 01.5.2017 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be writing an alternative opening to the story of The Ugly Duckling. 

 Maths: We will be consolidating our learning of number bond facts and word problems. 
Please let us know if you can assist us on our trip to London Zoo on Thursday 4th May. 

 

 

 


